
 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers,             April 2019 

 We hope you have all had a restful and enjoyable Easter Holiday.  This term our topic is ‘Paws, 

Claws and Whiskers’.   We will be learning about different types of animals and where in the world we 

find them.  As part of our Topic we will be visiting Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Thursday 2nd May 

(separate letter to follow).   The topic this term will cover the following things:  

Curriculum Overview 

 English – RWI Phonics, Recounts, Information texts, poems. 

 Maths – Place Value to 100, Addition and subtraction facts 

 Science – Animals and then Plants and Growing. 

 RE – Places of worship. 

 Music – Animal songs 

 Topic- Animals, continents and countries, maps, drawing and collage. 

 PE – Monday will be swimming and Friday morning will be Fencing with our MSP Coach.  

General notices 

 PE days are Monday (Swimming Kits) and Fridays. Please ensure your child has the correct 

PE kit with them and that their PE kit is fully labelled. PE kit should include: t-shirt, shorts, 
plimsolls, trainers, socks and a tracksuit.  

 Parents Evening is Tuesday 30th April and Wednesday 1st May.  A separate letter will follow.  

 The Phonics Screener will take place Week beginning Monday 10th June.  Please ensure your 
child is in school this week. 

 Children may bring a bottle of water only into the classroom. Please ensure it is labelled.  

 Now the weather is getting warmer please send children with sunhats, sun cream and extra 
water when needed. 

 Our day to change library books is Mondays.  If the children wish to change their book, make 
sure it is in school on this day. 

 Please follow the Year 1 Class Twitter page: @Year1Lea. In order to follow the twitter page, 
you need to complete a form from the office. 

 Thank you again for all your support, and if you do need to speak to us or need any further 

information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 

Thank you Mrs Hill and the Year 1 Team. 

Homework and reading 

Homework will be given out on a Tuesday and it may include spellings, English, Maths or topic work. 

Homework is to be completed in their yellow homework book and handed into the homework tray in class 

the following Monday.  Reading books will be checked and changed regularly and children will be heard 

to read 1:1 by an adult in the class. We encourage you to listen to your children read and read to them 

as much as possible. 

 

 

 

 


